Press release: Dstl Announce Swarming
Drone Hackathon Challenge

In a unique partnership between the UK and the US, the Defence Science and
Technology Laboratory (Dstl) and the Air Force Research Laboratory (AFRL) in
collaboration with the Wright Brothers Institute (WBI), are inviting
individuals and teams from across industry, academia and the general public
to take part in a special hackathon.
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